
Community Consolidated School District 59 
Preparing Students to be Successful for Life 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

FINANCE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

Scheduled for FEBRUARY 16, 2017  
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ​The Finance Planning Committee of Community           
Consolidated School District 59 has cancelled the meeting scheduled to be held at The              
District 59 Administration Center at ​4:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 16, 2017​. 
 
  
DATED​ this ​13th​ ​day of ​February 2017​ Arlington Heights, Illinois. 
   
 
 
Barbara Somogyi 

President, Board of Education 
 
Copies to:    News media as requested 


